
THK Jain College

                             NOTICE ON CLASS SCHEDULE UPDATE

This  is  for  the  information  of  all  concerned  that  there  will  be  no  classes  for
semester  VI of all  the courses and Semester II  and IV of BBA Hons on 17 th
March 2025.

Semester II classes for BCom and other applicable courses as announced earlier
will commence on and from 18th March instead of 17th March 2025.

Please note that there will be an event to be conducted by TAAZA TV Channel on
the 17th March 2025 and wearing College I-Card is compulsory as usual.

Sd/-

Principal

 


